
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25 October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
To conclude a wonderful year of House activities, each House will be sharing lunch on Tuesday 28 November 
(Week 8). We are asking boys to bring in different items for the lunch. Each boy only needs to bring enough to 
feed two to three people. 
 

Year 1 1 packet - paper plates 

Years 2, 3 and 4 Savoury food (e.g. sandwiches, mini quiches, pizza squares) 

Year 5 Cut up fruit 

Year 6 Cut up vegetables, crackers and dips – 6SM and 6JH 

One (20 piece) packet of plastic cups and plastic spoons – 6HP 

1L tub of vanilla or strawberry yogurt – 6PW 

 
Boys are asked to bring their own water bottle to the lunch.  Your son is required to drop off his lunch item to 
the House Co-ordinator’s classroom in the morning, after 8.10am. Please ensure that all containers are clearly 
labelled for ease of return or preferably use a disposable container. 
 
Each House will need two to three parent helpers to help set up. Please email your son’s House Co-ordinator if 
you are available to assist on the day. The lunch will be between 12.30pm and 1.00pm.  We will need helpers 
between 12.15pm and 12.30pm.  
 
Reminder: 
Christ Church is an allergy aware school. If your child has specific allergies or food intolerances, please pack an 
appropriate lunch for them. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jay Pyefinch Heath Pozzi Sally MacKinnon  Jody Venables 
Dale House  Forrest House Giles House  Stirling House 
jpyefinch@ccgs.wa.edu.au hpozzi@ccgs.wa.edu.au                             smackinnon@ccgs.wa.edu.au                 jvenables@ccgs.wa.edu.au 


